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Subject: New Comment on NOTICE OF FILING A PETITION WITH THE LOCAL BOUNDARY COMMISSION TO

INCORPORATE NIKISKI AS A HOME RULE CITY
Date: Thursday, February 09, 2017 10:04:44 AM

A new comment has been submitted on the public notice NOTICE OF FILING A PETITION WITH THE
LOCAL BOUNDARY COMMISSION TO INCORPORATE NIKISKI AS A HOME RULE CITY.

Submitted:

2/9/2017 10:04:42 AM

Jack V. Porter
jacknbon@gmail.com

Unknown location
Anonymous User

Comment:

Local government is always the best government. While there are area wide needs, there are also area
wide taxes. The taxes collected for local needs should go to local needs. Only those who reside locally
can fully understand the needs of the local community. The federal government should concern
themselves with national concerns and not with exclusive concerns of Alaska. The state of Alaska should
concern themselves with statewide concerns and not the exclusive concerns of the Kenai Peninsula. The
Kenai Peninsula borough should concern itself with Peninsula wide concerns and not with the exclusive
concerns of Nikiski. Our exclusively local concerns should be decided on by myself and my neighbors.

You can review all comments on this notice by clicking here.
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